' /1‘\\ ALDEN ESTATES-COURTS OF NEW LENOX

HAND DELIVERED _

June 8, 2018 RECEIVED
Ms. Courtney Avery, Administrator JUN 1 4 2018
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board HEALT
Illinois Department of Public Health SERVICES REVIEW oD

525 West Jefferson Street, 2™ floor
Springfield, Illinois 62761

Re:  HFSRB Permit # 15-051,
/ - Alden Estates-Courts of New Lenox
Dear Ms. Avery:

On behalf of the Applicants for the above referenced project, The Alden Group, Ltd., Alden
New Lenox, LLC, Alden Estates-Courts of New Lenox, Inc., and New Lenox Investments I, we
respectfully request the Relinquishment of the Permit pursuant to Section 1130.775.

Description of Permit and Related Costs:

Project No. 15-051 authorized the establishment of a new 140-bed skilled nursing facility
in New Lenox. The permit and related costs are further described in the Permit letter appended as
EXHIBIT A.

Reason for Relinquishment:

On June 5, 2018 the Review Board approved Project No. 18-009 to establish a new 166-
bed skilled nursing facility on the same site. In its application and presentation to the Board, Alden
committed to relinquishing the permit for Project No. 15-051. The new permit essentially replaces
the original permit. The bed need identified in the original project is satisfied by the approval of
the new permit.

Enclosed is a check in the amount of $1,000 payable to Illinois Department of Public Health
for the application processing fee. Should you have any questions or concerns, please don’t
hesitate to contact me. '

Respectfully,

Vice President

ENCLOSURES

4200 WEST PETERSON AVENUE  CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60646 773-286-3883




